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BULLETIN TC ALL MEMBERS:

RE: Review of Alien Non-Admitted Insurers

As you know, the Surplus Line Association furnishes this Review for
members. In the past, it has been furnished for $50.00 for a new
subscription and $25.00 for each renewal.

The Executive Committee haz agreed that one copy of this book should
now be sent without charge to each surplus line broker except to those
who have declared that they are dealing solely with Mexican Auto busi-
ness.

Those members who are presently subscribing to this service will not

be billed for the initial 1971 subscription. Those members who have

not previously subscribed will find the Review enclosed, and will re-
celve replacing pages as issued.

Additional copies desired will be at the previous price of $50.00
original, plus $25.00 for each renewal.

A. L. Lathrop
Manager




